


REPORT FROM SOUTH WEST REGION



As I am sure it is with most regions, not much to report from the South West.  

I have however managed to contact a few of the members by phone for a chat.  Some who still have donkeys and some who don't.  I chased up a few members whose membership was overdue.  Hopefully you may have heard from at least a couple of them!

This week I also sent out another email asking if anyone had managed to get out and about with their donkeys.  I didn't get much response sadly so I guess everyone is still being affected one way or another by Covid or other restrictions.

I did speak to one lady who is looking for a pair of donkeys to hopefully drive in the future and said I would keep my ear to the ground in case anyone knew of any.

I still haven't put together a newsletter purely because of lack of things to report!



Liz Barrett
Regional Delegate


